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Drive by the Carillon at Belleview Station for a fall coat 

drive sponsored by Coats for Colorado. Bring your gently 

worn coats to be donated to the underprivileged in the 

Denver Metro Area. On your way out, pick up a pumpkin 

that will be judged by our residents on October 31st. 

October 22nd, 2020 | 3pm-5pm 

Decorated pumpkins must be returned to the              

Carillon before 5pm on October 30th. Please email Erin 

at ekendall@leisurecare.com to reserve your pumpkin!  

 


